From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 6:13:31 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2021 10:48 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Denis Antunes

-- Phone --
416-865-7017

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear panel:

Like many other full time residents that currently live in an area that happens to be designated as "Seasonal" by your
definition, I cannot help but try to make sense of the proposed changes.

- If T live in Newfoundland and send a letter to my next door neighbour, the cost of a stamp is $1.10. This is the
same cost as if [ was to send to a friend in Victoria, BC. Yet the logistics, cost to ship is much higher.

- If T am in Toronto and take the subway for one stop, the cost is $3.05, yet I can go from Scarborough Town Centre
all the way to Pearson Airport for that exact same fare.

- I can call my brother around the block on the phone for the same cost as I can make a call to a relative in Nunavut.

I believe you see the point of my examples.
The proposed solution is inequitable.

If Hydro One was to propose a price increase for Visible Minorities and a reduction for White customers, would this
be approved?

In an era where corporations are constantly promoting themselves as equitable, inclusive and non-descriminatory, I
feel that this proposed solution is the complete opposite and I am embarrassed as a Canadian and disgusted that this

notion is being entertained and respectfully ask you to re-consider.

Thank you



-- Attachment --





